
From: Terri Lang
To: Executive Committee
Subject: My comments for 2017.EX25.1 on May 16, 2017 Executive Committee
Date: Monday, May 15, 2017 9:15:05 AM

To the City Clerk:

Please add my comments to the agenda for the May 16, 2017 Executive Committee meeting
 on item 2017.EX25.1, Advancing Planning and Design for the Relief Line and Yonge Subway
 Extension

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of
 the public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes
 of City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted
 online and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google.

Comments:

The Ontario Science Centre is one of Toronto’s leading cultural landmarks and a favourite
 school trip destination for generations of students. As a strong municipal partner in the Don
 Mills and Eglinton area, the Ontario Science Centre has been actively engaged in the dialogue
 to maximize the positive impact of the Crosstown LRT. The Ontario Science Centre hosts close
 to 1 million visitors annually and represents a strong community presence within the City. The
 Ontario Science Centre has been an engaged stakeholder on the crosstown LRT consultations
 and would like to play a similarly positive role in the Downtown Relief North Line discussion.
 
Terri Lang
VP, Corporate Services and Operations
Chief Operating Officer
Ontario Science Centre
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